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Subject: RTK 2024-184 Young Response
 

 

 
Please accept this as response to your August 14, 2024 Right to Know Request.

Per notes on the account the capped line to the garage must be removed when sold or an additional EDU will go back on the account.
There are no open permits or violations with our Licensing and Inspections Department

 
Thank you,
 
Zachary Nelson
Assistant Borough Manager
Borough of Pottstown
100 E High Street, Pottstown PA 19464
T: 610-970-6515 F: 484-842-4673
www.pottstown.org 
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